
 

 

 

East Challow Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
 

Meeting 
 

                                                       28th November 2018       
 
 

Attendees 
 
ECNP Group 
 
Peter Rumsey, Les Cannings, Francis Webb, Chris Nugent, 
Caroline Dunstan, Trevor Hayes 
Apologies:  Helen Butcher,  Olwyn Nugent, 
 
EC Parish Council   Vanessa Bosley, Francis Webb, Sarah Parker 
 
 
NOTES 
  
The meeting was held to discuss the Draft Presubmission Document submitted to VWHDC for 
informal comment in July 2018 and the response from VWHDC received on 5 th September 
2018. 
 
The PC stated they had received a number of questions about the NP which they were finding it 
difficult to answer.  It was agreed that the questions would be forwarded by the PC to the NP 
team who would provide appropriate responses. 
 
The NP team agreed to arrange for a hard copy of the Draft Presubmission to be available to 
the PC. 
 


